

Montgomery High School

An Academy within the Fylde Coast Academy Trust

All Hallows Road Bispham

Executive Principal: Mr S. M. Bullen PGCE, NPQH and Med Acting Principal: Mr M. Kilmurray BA (Hons), NPQH

Blackpool FY2 0AZ

e-mail: admin@montgomeryschool.co.uk
Web: www.montgomeryschool.co.uk

Tel: 01253 356271 Fax: 01253 352305

Mutual Respect, Ambition and Learning

July 1st, 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

As you may be aware the National Union of Teachers (NUT) is organising a national day of action on Tuesday, July 5th, 2016. At Montgomery High School this action will impact on our ability to provide a safe and secure environment as the NUT has a substantial membership in our academy.

We have considered carefully all options and have decided that Montgomery High School can open for students in Years 7 and 10 but those in Years 8 and 9 must remain at home. As Principal I regret this situation and can fully understand how your domestic arrangements will be difficult to manage.

To be clear, students in Years 8 and 9 are the only students NOT able to attend Montgomery High School on Tuesday, July 5th 2016. All students will be welcomed back at Montgomery High School on Wednesday, July 6th, 2016.

Please check our website for all information regarding this and other more positive end of term arrangements.

Yours faithfully

Mr Kilmurray
Acting Principal

